
We, Jeffrey & Maria Willis of  Floribunda Road KEMPS CREEK 
are requesting for the proposed zoning of the Kemps Creek 
Precinct boundary to be re-evaluated. 
 
According to your Summary of Key Planning Documents (2019), 
the Kemps Creek Precinct boundary excludes land to the east of 
Kemps Creek beyond the eastern boundary of Wianamatta-South 
Creek. As the Government already owns this land we are asking 
that the zoning be readdressed for the whole of Floribunda Road 
to be zoned as Flexiable Employment and the zoning of 
Environment and Recreation to start from end of the properties 
that back onto Wianamatta-South Creek and INCLUDE the land to 
the east of Kemps Creek. This will allow residents, whose 
properties will be impacted by the proposed zoning to be able to 
develop their land to align with the needs of the Aerotropolis. 
 
We thankyou for the opportunity to submit our submission and ask 
that our future, and others be taken into consideration when the 
zoning of the Kemps Creek Precinct is being finalized.  
 
With kind regards, 
 
Mr & Mrs Willis 




